
 
 
3rd July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of the upcoming changes to the Director of Learning role for Year 10 and KS4. 
Mrs Bennett, Assistant Headteacher, will take on the role of Acting Director of Learning for Year 11 and KS4 
from Monday 2nd September 2024 whilst I go on maternity leave.  
 
Mrs Bennett and I have met to ensure that both the previous and present pastoral and academic needs of 
our cohort have been discussed and shared. This will ensure that we can continue to positively support our 
students. Mrs Spencer, our Student Support Officer, will continue to work closely with Mrs Bennett to 
support the academic and pastoral needs of our year group.  
 
Please continue to contact Miss Tuddenham and Mrs Spencer as normal for any information and support 
between now and the start of the new school year in September. 
 
We look forward to continuing to work with your child to guide them through their final year of GCSEs. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss F Tuddenham 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
Director of Learning Year 10 & KS4 
 


